June 19, 1984
3F0684-14

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. John F, Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Generic Letter 83-28, Position 4.3
Automatic Actuation of Shunt Trip Attachments

Dear Sir:

The NRC issued Generic Letter 83-28, "Required Actions Based on Generic
Implications of Salem ATWS Events", by letter dated July 8, 1983. Florida Power
Corporation's (FPC) response for Crystal River Unit 3 (CR-3) was submitted on
November 4, 1983.

In our November 4, 1983 response to Position 4.3, FPC committed to provide
automatic actuation of each contrel rod drive trip breaker's shunt trip attachment
using a design based upon the Arkansas Power and Light (AP&L) design. The AP&L
design was presented to the NRC as a reference design for B&W utilities. The
NRC reviewed the AP&L design and issued a Safety Evaluation Report (SER) on
September 12, 1983. Enclosure | to the SER listed eight items to be addressed on a
plant specific basis. On May 30, 1984 FPC responded to the eight plant specific SER
items. Re.ponses to items 5, 6, and 8 were commitments to supply a schedule for
providing additional information. FPC expects to complete its engineering effort
and supply the additional information by July 31, 1984,
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If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

W/

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

DLT/feb

Xc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region Il
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323



